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Berks County County-wide Burn Ban Expires on December 2 

Reading, PA — November 30  — The Burn Ban for Berks County that was activated on October 31 and 
went into effect on November 2 will expire as scheduled on Monday, December 2.   

County residents are expected to follow the applicable local ordinances and state laws/guidelines 
regarding burning on private property and on county and state lands.  Additionally, the County of Berks 
encourages residents to use common sense safety measures when burning materials.  See the link 
below to the Department of Conservation of Natural Resources for information on preventing wildfires 
and burning materials on your land safely and responsibly. 

https://www.dcnr.pa.gov/Communities/Wildfire/Pages/default.aspx  
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